
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Here the undersigned, Olof van Winden, and the TodaysArt team have  been 
notified of the budget cut for MoTA – Museum of Transitory Art by the Ministry 
of Culture.  
 
By not supporting MoTA, the Ministry of Culture will threaten our future 
partnership with MoTA within the SHAPE network, as well as the development of 
present and future collaborations. Working together with MoTA has given us the 
opportunity to present Slovenian artists in our festival programming in the 
Netherlands, which would not have been possible without our collaboration. We 
strongly believe that MoTA is valuable and important in the Slovenian cultural 
scene and the loss of funding will leave Slovenian audiences without important 
programs.  
 
 
I fully support MoTA in their request for financing. 
 
 
 
January 24, 2018 
 

 
Olof van Winden  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


